
From: Patricia Montgomery <triciam329@me.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:35 AM 
To: Contreana Pearson <CPearson@columbusga.org>; Drale Short <DShort@columbusga.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation, Columbus Animal Care & Control Advisory Board 
 
Contreana- 
 
Good morning to you. 
 
As mentioned, I will be moving out of Columbus, GA at the end of December and unable to fulfill my 
term for the Columbus Animal Care and Control Advisory Board. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the pets and people of Columbus. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tricia Montgomery 
triciam329@me.com 
630-747-9171 
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